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For the attention of Adam Birkett. 
 

Proposal: Discharge of condition 3 (repositioning bollards) of planning permission 
3/2015/0194. 

Location: 100 Chatburn Road Clitheroe BB7 2AT 

Grid Ref: 374862 - 442443 

 
With regard to your letter dated the 15th December 2015. 
 
The Highway Development Control Section is of the opinion that the location of the 
repositioned bollards is acceptable.  
 
The works within the adopted highway to reposition the bollards to be carried out under 
a section 184 agreement of the 1980 Highways Act (Vehicle crossings over footways 
and verges); The Highway Authority hereby reserves the right to provide the highway 
works within the highway associated with this proposal. Provision of the highway works 
includes design, procurement of the work by contract and supervision of the works. 
The applicant is advised to contact the Environment Directorate before works begin 
on site. Further information and advice can be found at www.lancashire.gov.uk and 
search for vehicular crossings. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Stewart Gailey 
Highway Development Control Engineer 
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